
From: Jeff Hathaway  
Date: December 20, 2015 at 8:39:12 PM PST 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: Crab 2016 

Hi Ray- as what Louie has posted, we plan on fishing cod starting in January, and as he has 
stated, I'm not sure about your rather enthusiastic date of closing St. Paul- I expect the CPUE to 
be substantially reduced also, so then the fishing time would also be extended- better to expect 
that, than to be caught with your pants down. 

Just a note here-Thanks Ray-Happy Holidays! 

Jeff Hathaway 
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Email from Destination Captain to Trident Seafoods on St. Paul Island, December 20, 2015




